
Polish Festival PDX | Festiwal Polski w Portland

3832N Interstate Avenue, Portland, OR 97227

polishfestivalpdx.org | PolishFestPDX@Gmail.com

Dear potential sponsor,

Since 1993, the Polish Festival has been a cultural staple in Portland, attracting over 12,000

attendees annually and substantial media coverage. As we anticipate our 28th anniversary in

September, we invite you to sponsor this esteemed event.

By sponsoring the Polish Festival, your brand gains access to:

● Prime location: Your brand showcased at a festival located in the heart of Portland,
drawing over 10,000 attendees from theNorthwest.

● Extensive exposure:Reach diverse audiences, increasing brand visibility locally.
● Marketing perks: Prominent signage, recognition inmarketingmaterials, and digital

exposure on social media and our website.

● Tax benefits:Deductions available as we’re a tax-exempt 503(c)(3) organization.

Sponsor Levels

Bronze level ($200) Silver level ($400) Gold level ($1,000) Amber level ($2,000)
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Your generous support enables us tomaintain free festival admission and continue celebrating the

rich heritage of Polish culture with the community.

To contribute with a check, please email our sponsor coordinator and they’ll share further details.

Alternatively, you canmake a donation on our website (Be a Sponsor page) with Paypal.

Thank you for considering this opportunity.We look forward to celebrating with you at the

Festival this September and elevating your brand's presence in our community.

Sincerely,

The Polish Festival Committee


